
Addendum 1 
 
 
Questions Received July 7, 2025, by email. 

 
 

1. Right to Termination for Convenience Clause: Would you be open to considering 
the removal of this clause?  
 

2. User License Clarification: There appears to be a discrepancy in the number of 
user licenses required. On page 3 of 15 in the Scope of Work, it states 35 user 
licenses, while page 9 of 15 references 30 users. Could you please confirm the 
correct number of users intended for this engagement? 
 

3.  
 

Response replied on July 14, 2025, by email. 
 

Thank you for the questions you submitted. Here are the responses to your questions. 
 

1. We have that language in there if the funding source goes away, for example, the 
potential cuts all HA faces.  Should the federal funds go away, we would be open to 
some other language that would cover us. 

2. The higher number should be used. 
 
 


